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March 11, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing today to willingly and happily support and refer the services and
experience of Seraphim Wood, Special Projects Coordinator, at Aflac

Seraphim and | connected organically with a similar interest of caring for others.
After moments of conversation | immediately felt comfortable in taking on the
relationship with Aflac. He was thorough, professional and patient. He not only met
with me but the entire team in both of our locations. He stood by his work and his
word to be not only a representative of Aflac but one who would represent us should
we need assistance in any way.

Seraphim has checked in, followed up and helped problem solve with the details
needed that were specific to our company

Sincerely, { !
Constantine Kalandranis

Chef/ Proprietor of The Greek~ish (Nyack & Harrison)
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